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Dear Mr. Weisberg, 

Please accept my apologies for not responding sooner. I'm afraid we will not be 
able to publish your work. Without question, interest in the Kennedy 
assassination has not abated, nor will it anytime soon. Nonetheless, it falls 
somewhat outside our scope of interest and expertise. Best of luck getting it into 
print. 

All the best, _ 

Charlie Peters 


